Food and fellow fans

An event in Grant City Park drew Husker fans from around the county last Thursday evening,
Aug. 20, for tailgating, visiting, watching a film, and meeting a former player. Sponsored by the
City of Grant, Youth Development Club and Chamber, the picnic was well attended by every
age group who were fed well and entertained with an NET TV documentary, “Walk Ons:

Huskers Edge!” (Right) Picnicking together are (I-r): Haylee Potts, Tristan Hite and Delaney
Burge.

Former Husker Brian Harchelroad (left) of Wauneta visited with fans. Besides the food and film,
fans enjoyed music provided by “Night Sounds” disc jockey Jason Kimble of Imperial, received
large posters of the team’s fall schedule, and entered a prize drawing. (Photos by Jan Rahn)




